
Comprehensive Plan Updates…

The Comprehensive Plan Committee, with the Tri-County Regional Planning Commission, is continuing to 

review the results of the Community Survey and is excited to combine that data with the results of the various 
activities that residents interacted with at the Open House on February 13th.  

At the Open House, there was an opportunity for residents to distribute pretend money between some of the 

projects being considered by the Village.  The intent of the activity is to communicate to the Village what 

projects would best fit the wants and needs of our residents.  

The project that collected the most funds was the Pedestrian Bridge/Tunnel crossing Route 116.  In second 

place was a walking/bike path connecting Germantown Hills and Metamora.  The Pedestrian Bridge/Tunnel 

Project is in Phase 1 Engineering, while the Germantown Hills to Metamora walking/bike path is advancing 

through Phase 1 and Phase 2 Engineering.

Please continue to check back for more updates and you are always welcome to call the Village Hall with 
questions.  309-383-2209
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